
From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: 18-0488-EL-BGN: Seneca Wind Farm [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FKdSN:ref ]
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 10:07:49 AM

Comments received via OPSB website, please file in docket.

I strongly support this project. We need wind power for the future of our envir
We need wind power for a cleaner world

Thomas W Ring, OH
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From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-0488 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FKeYz:ref ]
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 11:11:09 AM

Wind is not safe, not for humans, not for animals, not for plants.

Sarah Lang
Tiffin, Ohio
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From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-0488 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FKhWe:ref ]
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 11:27:21 AM

As a family member of individuals with autism and retired special education teacher which
included children on the autism spectrum, I am writing you to stop the  wind turbine projects
in Seneca County.  For the last 50 years I have watched the negative effects that various
sensory input has on this population.  The light flicker, infrasound, flashing lights, etc. are all
sources of sensory input that will cause some individuals on the autism spectrum to have
extreme negative reactions.  Please stop this inevitable tragedy before it ever happens.  Thank
you.

Jennine Reinhart-Kramer
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From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-0488 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FKyqV:ref ]
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 1:05:24 PM

I'm all for it. I think all the negativity from people who oppose are simply afraid of change.

Rose Marie Case
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From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-0488 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FKxvK:ref ]
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 1:00:29 PM

Against wind turbine project

Steven Everhart
Tiffin, Ohio
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From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-0488 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FL3jp:ref ]
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 1:12:18 PM

Re: Seneca County.  Our experiences here in Van Wert with wind power has not been good. 
Complaints about the humming noise, bird kills, flicker issues, set backs too close, and
difficulty selling residential property after a wind farm has been set up around them.  I would
caution any county in Ohio to be careful and not allow them in your county - I wish we had
prevented them years ago.

John Rager
Van Wert, Ohio
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